
 

School Production 2020 
(Modified Format Information) 

 

Dear parents/caregivers, 

As you would be aware, Covid19 has changed the way in which schools and the community run at the 

moment. In previous years Clapham Primary has held its school production at the end of term 3 at 

Edwardstown Baptist Church. Due to Covid19 restrictions our production will look a little different this year. 

The production committee is working hard to ensure that students still have the opportunity to participate 

in the production, especially for our year 6/7 students who often have lead roles within the cast, as they have 

already expressed they would love to see our production go ahead in some way, shape or form.  

We are currently working on ways to make this happen. This year our production will look like: 

 A stage and backdrop will be set up in the school gym 

 Classes will perform their dance class by class in the school gym without an audience 

 Parents and families will be able to view their child’s class performance via SeeSaw  (A video will be 

uploaded) 

 We are working with Media Production Companies and are hoping they will be able to film the whole 

production to be available for purchase in a media format (ie DVD or USB) 

 

Please be advised that there will not be a whole school production at Edwardstown Baptist Church (EBC) this 

year as we would not be able to ensure adequate social distancing to meet COVID-19 restrictions with an 

audience and participants of just over 900 people.  It is highly unlikely that restrictions for large groups at 

events in a smaller venue (such as EBC) will be eased by this time.  Therefore the decision has been made to 

present a modified version so that the Committee can plan and implement a successful school production.  

(Please note: that in the unlikely event restrictions are eased (just prior) our school production will still be 

presented in the modified form). 

 

More information will follow in the coming weeks. Thank you for your understanding, our priority is ensuring 

that we still give our students the opportunity to perform. 

 

Kind regards, 

Linda Fasoli 

The Arts Specialist Teacher 

11/6/2020 

 


